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This term, we will be ex-

ploring our narrative topic  

in English, based on a 

short film called Alma. We 

will be using some of the 

features we identified in 

poetry to improve our 

writing. Some pupils are 

beginning to draw upon 

vocabulary that they have 

read in books and this is 

evident in their writing. 

Again, this is evident in 

proving the link between 

reading and writing. As 

being beneficial.  

Please continue to ensure 

that your child completes 

their reading homework 

and that you sign their 

planner each week. It is 

vital that all children read, 

not just for pleasure, but 

to access new vocabulary 

and worldly knowledge.  

 

 

In maths, we continue to look at 

fractions, decimals and 

 percentages. 

The maths homework that we 

send home is directly linked to 

what we are doing in class.  

Our Science topic this term con-

tinues to  be Evolution and  

inheritance.   

In our PE lessons, we will begin 

net and ball games.  

 Please ensure that your child 

brings in their full PE kit on  

Mondays and Thursdays.  

As we move closer to the SATs in 

May, we thank you in advance for 

your support in ensuring that 

your child gets a good night’s 

sleep every night, a suitable 

breakfast and completes their 

homework on time, which con-

sists of reading at least 3x per 

week, learning spellings and the 

English and maths home-

work from the CGP books.  

To further support your chil-

dren, we now have a sub-

scription to maths.co.uk and 

spag.com. These sites are 

designed to allow pupils to 

practise SATs style question-

ing based on the content 

they have been taught. The 

logins for these sites are in 

your child’s planner and 

therefore can be accessed at 

home for further revision. 

 

 

 

 

 

SATs week is 13th-17th May 

2024.  

Please ensure your child is in 

school and on time during 

this period.  

KEY INFORMATION 

PE days: 

Mondays and Thurs-

days 

 

 

PE kit: 

The school’s uniform 

policy for PE states 

that burgundy shorts 

and a white t-shirt 

(with or without the 

school logo) should 

be worn with black 

pumps or trainers. 

Homework: 

English and maths 

Set on Friday 

Due on Friday. 

 
Further dates: 
Friday 1st March: Mad 

hair day– chocolate  

contributions for Easter 

Bingo.  

Thursday 7th: World 

Book Day 

Thursday 7th March – 
Y6 SATS parents meeting 

9am 

 

Your Year 6 Team: 
Mrs Barrett , Miss Jones, Ms Thomason & 

Mrs Ryan 


